GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
PAKKE-KESSANG DISTRICT D
LEMML

APPEAL

In view of the lockdown due to COVID - 19 pandemic, all residents of Pakke
Kessang and Seijosa Sub- Divisions who are staying at Itanagar/ Naharlagun are requested to
stay there. As many positive cases are detected in Assam, it is very vulnerable for the local
residents of the district due to its proximity with Papumpare district.

Hence, as a preventive measure and to avoid contact with outsiders, residents of
Pakke Kessang district settling at Naharlagun, Itanagar, Govt. Employees serving in various

parts of the State are appealed not to return to Pakke Kessang district till situation is normal.

Sd/-

(T. Messar)
Deputy Commissioner
Pakke Kessang District

Lemmi.




